Mr. Richie Boucher,





11th June 2010
Group Chief Executive,

Bank of Ireland Head Office,

Lower Baggot Street,

Dublin 2.

Dear Mr. Boucher,
I refer to a recent announcement by the Bank of Ireland to sell its art collection and put the proceeds towards its community and charitable investment programme.    

It was agreed at a Meeting of South Dublin County Council’s Arts, Culture & Gaeilge, Education & Libraries Strategic Policy Committee to write to you to ask if one piece of the collection could be donated to each public Library Authority for the enjoyment of the greater public.
I trust you will give this request careful and favourable consideration.

Yours sincerely,

____________________

Teresa Walsh

Director of Service
